
In honor of Mother's 
Day, the hymns that 
we will sing together 
this morning were all 
written by women. 



This prayer, "A blessing 
for Mother's Day," was 
written by Kate Bowler, 
a Christian history 
professor at Duke and 
popular author. 





The Calla Lily was Jill 
Hudson's mother's 
favorite flower. In 2020, 
Jill wrote the piano 
piece "Calla Lilies" in 
remembrance of her.  



     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass 

it down the pew as you greet your neighbor. If you are a visitor, please stop at the Welcome Table and 

pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

May 19 70th Anniversary Celebration and Lunch, Matthew 16:13-19,  

      Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

           9:00am  Fellowship on the Courtyard 

         10:30am  Worship 

         11:30am  Luncheon in Fellowship Hall 

May 26 “All the Waze”, Isaiah 6:1-8, Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt 

 

Name Tags: There will be many visitors on our campus next Sunday. Please wear 

your name tag! 

 

Senior Adults: On Saturday, May 18 we are going to the Monastery. Details and 

signups are in the Narthex.  

 

Volunteers Needed for our 70th Anniversary on May 19! We will need greeters, 

gophers, shepherds, set up/cleanup, name tags, parking lot, etc. If you’re interested, 

contact the church office or send an email to debbie@mvpchurch.org. 

 

Jersey Boys the musical is coming to the City Springs Theater on July 16. This is a 

special performance with 20% of ticket sales go to CAC. For more information and to 

purchase tickets, visit the Senior Adult table in the Narthex. 

 

 

 

VBS 2024! Saturday, August 10 from 9:30-2:30. All children in preschool through 

rising 5th grade are invited to join! Registration link: mvpc vbs 2024. 

70th Anniversary RSVP 

 

Name: _______________________ 

# People Attending: __________ 



             Financial Update  

May 1-8        Actual           Actual YTD          2024 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving   $    4,677  $230,890   $509,000 

Member Giving Non-Pledge  $       200  $  19,804             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering  $         52  $  17,339   $    9,000 

     Total    $    4,929  $268,033             $578,000 

Our May Communion Offering is for the summer camp program of Stirred-Up 

Ministries, an enrichment program for at-risk youth in the East Lake area of Atlanta. In 

addition to the summer camp program, Stirred-Up Ministries offers year-round 

support to these youth and their families including after school tutoring and 

mentoring, family counseling and intervention, and a food pantry for emergency 

needs. For more information, please go to https://stirred-up.org/ 

Presbyterian Women:  The Day Circle will meet next Tuesday, May 14, and study 

Lesson 9, People Encounter Jesus Through the Work of the Disciples in the Horizons 

Bible Study. All women are invited to come to our PW events! 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is watching a DVD series 

titled “Great Figures of the New Testament” by Amy-Jill Levine. Both classes meet at 

9:30am. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: About one third of our care receivers come from the community 

around our church and have been referred by our members, pastors, and friends, or 

found us through our associated ministries or by visiting our church. Please 

remember to suggest us to non-member friends who are struggling with a move, 

grief, a new health diagnosis, empty nest, job loss, or other life difficulties. Contact a 

pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader to begin! 
 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: Bob Addison, Jeannie Chettleburgh, Will Deal, Alma Dowdakin, 

Eliana, Bruce Hagenau, Mark Hughes, Megan Kendall, Chuck McCrory, Karen Morine, 

Dr. Jane Morrison, Meredith Nash, Andy Nelson, Maria Nyunt, Maeve Ross, Will Rownd, 

Greg Slingerland, Linda Thomas, Isabelle Vanucci, Allen Wade, Gail Williams, and the 

people of Israel/Gaza, Ukraine, Myanmar, and Zambia 

Attendance: 5/5 Worship      125 

If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 

Dates for your calendar: 

June 2 New Sermon Series: Fruit of the Spirit. We will look at the Fruits of the Spirit 

 (Ephesians 4:25-5:2) 

June 30 Los Niños Primero Sunday and Luncheon, 10:30am 

August 10 Vacation Bible School @ MVPC, 9am-2pm 

August 25 Healthy Aging Conference @ MVPC, 1:30-4pm (more details at the Senior Adult 

 table in the Narthex) 

https://stirred-up.org/

